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Learning 

Our topic is Who am I? 

We will be reading stories that we may already know and will  enjoy 
listening to some new ones too. We will  be talking about our likes and 
dislikes and enjoying making new friends and  learning about each 
other.  Children will be learning to count, read and write numbers to 
10 so any support you can give in helping children learn at home 
would be very welcome. 

Reading books 

Please read with your child every night and make a note in your child’s 
reading record.  

Homework - Your child will be given homework via Seesaw. We will 
explain more at the meeting but we are always happy to help. 

Water bottles: Children will be given a water bottle. 

How you can help ...Please label all items of clothing, including your 
child’s PE kit.  

All Reception children take a short baseline assessment in the autumn 
term. Come along to our welcome meeting on  Friday 13th 8.45am at 
the Community Centre to find out more. If you can’t make the 
meeting we will send information home with children.  

Mrs Holian and Miss Cotterall and the Reception Team 

Message from the staff 

Starting school is big moment in a child’s 
life. We are here to help and want to remind 
you that we are happy to help answer any 
questions or queries you may have. There 
will be opportunities for you to come into 
school to learn more about what we are 
learning  so please keep your eye out for  
invitations in letters and emails. 


